
 

 

 

Dear Prospective Families, 

 

We are writing to inform you of our upcoming Year 7 2024 Information Morning.  

What:   BHS Information Morning 

When:  Thursday 9th March 2023 
9:30am – 11:00am 

Where:  Robinson Centre (located at rear of school, easily accessed by the car park)  

Ballarat High School, Sturt St West 

Purpose: 

 

▪ to receive information about the school and its programs for 2024 

▪ to observe students engaged in a variety of academic, physical, social and emotional learning 

experiences 

▪ to become familiar with a Secondary School environment 

▪ to experience the culture of Ballarat High School, while being welcomed as a member of the 

School Community 

▪ to have opportunities to interact with school and student leaders 

▪ to gain an understanding of the curriculum and how learning experiences sit within this 

 

The morning will begin with a tour of the school, led by Student Leaders, followed by an information 

session. 

Feel free to browse through our school website (www.ballaraths.vic.edu.au) for further information 

about how our school can personalise the learning for your child, including the wide range of learning 

opportunities available at Ballarat High School. 

If you have any queries, please contact the school on (03) 5338 9000. Alternatively, you can send an 

email to ballarat.hs@education.vic.gov.au. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Ballarat High School. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Melissa Pompe                      Dani Bjelanovic 

Year 7/8 Principal     Leading Teacher - Year 7/8 Sub School 
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